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27/01/2021  08:05:552020/5168/P OBJNOT Lee Dianda I object to the proposed extension.  It will block light to the back of my property and overlook my terrace.  It will 

also have a negative impact on the character of the neighbourhood which I very much oppose and consider is 

all the more inappropriate in a conservation area.
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